
 

 

Customer Notice 
 

The Beecraigs Animal Attraction is now closed. 

A number of budget saving measures have been approved by West 

Lothian Council which will allow the council to balance its budget.  

The council have significant and sustained budget pressures caused 

by increasing costs and a growing population, which is combined with 

insufficient levels of Scottish Government grant funding. The council’s 

funding is less than we need to enable us to continue to deliver all 

existing services, which means we must reduce spending and change 

some local services. Over the next five years the council estimate that 

they will have to make savings of approximately £39.4 million pounds 

with £15.5 million of savings required in 2023/24. The council is legally 

required to balance its budget - therefore the council must make 

savings. 

Beecraigs was a working farm as well as an Animal Attraction which 

meant some livestock were routinely sold. There is no longer any 

livestock at Beecraigs Country Park.  For those wanting to see 

Highland cattle, some of our herd now live at nearby Muiravonside 

Country Park, EH49 6LW. 

We would like to thank our customers for visiting the Beecraigs Animal 

Attraction over the years. 
 

For further details, please visit:  

https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/transforming 

https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/transforming

